
Public Notice 

Rose Township 

Truth in Taxation Hearing 

Increasing Property Taxes 
 

  

 

The Township of Rose will hold a public hearing on September 10, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. at 9080 

Mason Street, Holly, Michigan for the purpose of receiving public comment on the proposed 

millage rates for 2025. 

The proposed 2025 millage rates are: 

Year          2024    2025 

Township Operating       .9590   .9531 

Fire Operating      3.5000            3.4786 

 

Millage roll back factor    .9939 

 

2025 taxable values for (real and personal)  $395,064,960. 

These millage rates will be levied on the 2025 December tax bills. 

This meeting is open to all members of the public under Michigan’s Open Meetings Act. 

Persons with disabilities, who require assistance to participate or attend this public meeting, are 

requested to contact Supervisor, Brad Stilwell at (248) 634-6889 at least 72 hours prior to the start 

of the meeting. 

Posted by Debbie Miller, Rose Township Clerk 9080 Mason Street, Holly, MI 48442 (248) 634-

8701. 

 

 

 

 

 

Publish:  August 27, 2025 

 


